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Dear Parents,

Online Survey on the Native English-speaking Teacher Scheme

in Primary Schools

Our school has been selected to take part in a territory-wide evaluation of the Native English-speaking
Teacher Scheme in Primary Schools (PNET Scheme) conducted by a team of overseas and local
researchers. This is an important evaluation commissioned by the Education Bureau of Hong Kong and
we would like to have your support in completing an online survey between March 18 and 31 as part of
the evaluation. Please go to: http://creative-wisdom.com/survey.html, enter the code: and follow the
directions there to complete the survey. Please do NOT share the link or code with anyone else.

The researchers have stated that the information collected through the survey will be kept in the strictest
confidence and used solely for the purpose of evaluating the Scheme. Please rest assured that, except for
the child’s year level and school code known only to the research team, you will not be identified.

For any enquiries, please contact Ms Tang Pui Yee at 2577-5188.
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Mes. Shirly Yip, the Principal




